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Allowing ANY public use of camping would create a massive burden in public funds 

for maintenance and cleanup of all garbage. The streets are littered in garbage in 

cities that allow camping in public spaces. I oppose my tax dollars for use in giving a 

blank check to this crisis. I will ONLY support designated locations for camping that 

the state designates which can help people reach the resources they need to climb 

out of their struggles. Don't make other citizens who obey laws and follow community 

standards suffer for an "empathy" bill for the homeless. Create SPECIFIC places of 

care for the homeless that are not on our streets, sidewalks, and public parks. 


